
 
February 15, 2023 

Exposure visit of women Forest Guards 

A group of 50 women Forest Guards from Environment and Forest Department, Government of 

Bihar obtaining their training in Balaghat Ranger college, Balaghat Madhya Pradesh visited 

Tropical Forest Research Institute, Jabalpur on an exposure visit. Dr. Nitin Kulkarni, Director, 

TFRI interacted with the group and informed that institute is working for the expansion of forest 

through improved clones released by the ICFRE. They were also informed about the five clones 

of Poplar, released specially for Bihar region by the sister institute, IFP, Ranchi, and that these 

can be promoted for planting in farmer's field as agroforestry. Dr. Nanita Berry,Head, Forest 

Extension Division informed about the benefits of Agroforestry models and showed different 

activities displayed in the Interpretation Centre cum Museum including visit to Bambusetum and 

Insectary. 
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Glimpses of the Visit 

 


